
WALK IN INTERVIEW FOR SOCIAL RESEARCHERS 

 

SNDT Women’s University is implementing a research project for National 

Commission for Women, New Delhi titled “Prevalence, Nature and Awareness of 

Cyber Violence for Young Women and Web 2.0: A Study from Maharashtra” during 

2023. 

As a part of this project, data collection of 2500 undergraduate and postgraduate 

women students from two rural and two urban districts of Maharashtra is warranted.  

 

Project researchers are looking for two types of research assistance: 

 

One, six months full-time temporary contractual appointment mainly for 

coordinating, conducting interviews of government officials, cyber security officers 

and women having filed cases for facing cyber violence.  

 

Two, rural and urban travel within Maharashtra for data collection using 

questionnaire. The person will be required to travel to identified areas of rural and 

urban Maharashtra and will be reimbursed actual travel as per university norms 

besides based on number of completed questionnaires. 

  

For both the above tasks, postgraduate women from the subject disciplines of 

computer science, media communication, women’s studies, social sciences are 

preferred.  

 

Anyone interested is requested to fill out the Google Form on Link: 

https://forms.gle/Yq9AZQzNUJXia5JPA before 25 February, 2023.  

 

You will be informed about the date, time and place of interview if you are 

shortlisted for the work. The work will start by March 2023. 

 

Thank you for your interest, 

 

Prof Ruby Ojha, Principal Investigator 

Prof Mira K Desai, Co-Investigator  

 

 

https://forms.gle/Yq9AZQzNUJXia5JPA

